

## **Upper Saddle River School District**

395 West Saddle River Road • Upper Saddle River, NJ 07458 Phone: 201-961-6500 • Fax: 201-961-9020

C. Lauren Schoen, Ed.D. Interim Superintendent of Schools

David Kaplan Assistant Superintendent Dana Imbasciani Board Secretary/Business Administrator

## **MANTOUX TEST FOR TUBERCULOSIS**

## Dear Parent or Guardian:

As required by the New Jersey State Department of Health and Education, all newly enrolled students who are transferring to a United States school for the first time or transferring from a Country with a high incidence of tuberculosis, as determined annually by the New Jersey Department of Health and Senior Services must be screened for tuberculosis.

Please consult with your physician at the time of your child's physical examination when the Mantoux may be administered.

Sincerely

C. Lauren Schoen, Ed. D.

Interim Superintendent of Schools

CLS:cd